Andrew Cohen House

Birmingham Jewish Community Care

Newsletter



December 2019

Festival of Lights

Many people celebrate a Festival of Lights. After all in the middle of a cold, wet and miserable winter who wouldn't want



to brighten up the dark by spreading the glow of extra lights and candles. The Jewish Festival of Chanukah celebrates a miracle where once again the Jewish people survived persecution and so it is a festival of dedication and thanksgiving.

We extend a special thank you at this time of year to all our dedicated volunteers who give freely of their time to enrich the lives of our residents and community.

Name Tapes

Have you ever wondered how residents' clothes get labelled? A lovely lady, Jenny Pinnick, provides this service to our Domestic Team. Jenny also supports the tenants at Silverstone Court in many ways. Another very well deserved thank you.



RBSA gallery visit to Lunch Club



Artist and print maker Brendan explaining some of the techniques he uses to guests at a recent talk at the Lunch Club

Diversity

Andrew Cohen House runs a very wide range of training courses for our staff. At one recent Equality, Diversity and Inclusion training session; colleagues managed to think of 9 different religions and belief systems between residents and staff. Andrew Cohen House is a Jewish Home with a very big heart!

To remove your name from our mailing list, please click here.